
Hello. My name is Charles Cintron. My mother owns 36 Lincoln Way in Narragansett and I strongly 
support bill H7382. 
 
This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has 
been done for decades. The town would rather have 1,200 empty bedrooms than providing housing.  
 
Thanks, 
Charles 
 


